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Fort Eisenhower remains closed through Friday 

 
FORT EISENHOWER (October 1, 2024) – Based upon continued degraded 
conditions on the installation, the Commanding General, Maj. Gen. Ryan M. 
Janovic, extended the installation closure through Friday, October 4, 2024. Only 
mission essential & emergency operations persons, as well as residents, will be 
allowed to enter the gates. 
 
The safety, health, and security of our force and families on & off the installation 
remains the priority. We will spend the next 48 hours sequentially and safely 
restoring essential services so we can methodically re-open the installation. 
 
AAFES facilities (to include fuel stations) and FMWR facilities remain closed 
.  
The Commissary partially opened today to provide shelf-stable items to on-post 
residents and trainees. It is not available to off-post beneficiaries until the 
installation re-opens fully. 
 
We appreciate everyone's patience and understanding as we continue to work 
through this emergency response and towards the recovery. 
 
Remain safe as you work to recover from this storm.  
 
Individuals requesting Hurricane Helene assistance are reminded that they can call 
the American Red Cross at 1-877-272-7337. 
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